Buckinghamshire Archaeological Society NEWSLETTER – Spring 2016



Volunteer Opportunities in 2016!

Dear BAS Members,

As a relatively new member of the team here at the Museum and Resource Centre (Halton), I wanted to introduce myself and say thank you to all of you that I have met so far for making me feel so welcome. Volunteering is a highly valued part of the Museum community; an area in which we would love you to become more involved if you would like to! The long-standing links between the BAS and the Museum make us ideal partners and there are some exciting ideas and projects planned for the next few months.

If you have thought about volunteering (for one-off projects or longer- term) then I am sure that we will have something that could interest you in 2016. This may be an area in which you hold some expertise such as Archaeology or History, or something else entirely that you simply find of interest and would like to try. It could be at the Museum helping with public activities and exhibitions, or at our Resource Centre assisting with curatorial care of collections.

To find out more about the kind of roles that we can offer you, please visit the volunteer page www.buckscountymuseum.org

(where you can see some of our current vacancies) . Or drop me a line at

sarahjones@buckscountymuseum.org

Sarah Jones Volunteer Coordinator, Bucks County Museum